
Hi,  
 
I live in Congressional district 2.  I am writing you today over my concerns that the super majority of 
democrats in the state of Oregon, are going to gerrymander my fair representation away.  This would be 
unacceptable.  Remember the old phrase taxation without representation?  It has become more clear 
every year, that that is the state of things in our once great state.  With the amount of taxes that are 
charge, we deserve to be fairly represented!   
 
I am urging you to do the right thing!  Ensure that all of the state is represented, not just he urban areas. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cheri Unruh 

 


